Below please find information we received from Intuit regarding the Connecticut Paid Family Leave Tax.  As you are aware, this is a new tax beginning January 1, 2021 and the quarterly filing is due April 30.  Please continue to follow the updates and instructions you should be receiving from Intuit.  We will have updated information available on our website as well.

Connecticut Paid Family Leave Tax Filing Update
The first quarter Connecticut Paid Family Leave tax filing is currently blocked from submission in payroll as we are finalizing the form and enrollment for this new tax. We expect this work to be completed on or around April 10. At that time, we will send you an additional communication to let you know when the filing is ready for submission.
If you or your client manage filing forms in payroll, you will have sufficient time to complete it prior to the April 30, 2021 deadline. If QuickBooks submits forms on you or your client's behalf, the filing will be submitted prior to the due date.
We apologize for the delay while we work on finalizing this new tax form for 2021.

Sincerely,

The Intuit Payroll Team
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